

# School News

15th November 2019

## **Diary Dates:**

Parents' Evenings 21/11 3:30 - 7pm 26/11 3:30 - 7pm

Non Uniform Day Hamper items for Christmas Fair 22/11

Y6 Visit to Crucial Crew 26/11

Non Uniform Day Bottle donations for Christmas Fair 29/11

Christmas Bingo 2/12

Christmas Fair 6/12

KS1 Nativity 10/12 at 2pm 11/12 at 6pm

Reception Nativity 16/12 at 4pm

KS2 Carol Concert 16/12 at 6pm at St Helen's Church

Pantomime Trip – Whole School 19 / 12 Welcome to this week's newsletter!

## Parents' Evening

Our first Parents' Evening is next Thursday. Meetings will take place in classrooms, so please come through the main entrance and make your way there. Your child's books will be available for you to look through outside the classroom while you are waiting.

#### Children In Need

A huge thank you to everyone for supporting Children In Need today. Pupils have had a cosy day, wearing their pyjamas and such an interesting range of onesies! As a school we have raised £156.47, which will go to helping those in need.

#### PTA Wish Lists

The PTA have begun delivering their wish list packages to classes this week, which have been so gratefully and excitedly received by both the staff and pupils. They have included a range of items, decided by the children and staff - some that will support their learning and also some that they will have fun with during wet break and lunchtimes. The last ones will be delivered next week – thank you PTA!

## Anti-bullying week

It has been anti-bullying week, this week, with the theme 'Change starts with us'. We have discussed this with the children in assemblies and in classes during the week and have thought about the important values of friendship and kindness.

# Car Park Safety

Please could we politely remind parents to switch off their engines when picking up / dropping off children in the morning and after school. This will help to keep the air that our children breathe around school as clean as possible. Please also make sure your handbrakes are securely on.

# Non uniform day

Next Friday will be a non-uniform day in return for donations of hamper items. Please refer to the list sent out by the PTA as to what kinds of items each class has been asked to donate.

Wishing you all a lovely weekend.

Kind regards Lorraine Skellon Head of School



School office: admin@eaton.cheshire.sch.uk,

Executive Headteacher: head@tarvin.cheshire.sch.uk



